
 
   

 
    

 Twain Tiers 
Upcoming 
Dates 

 
• Thanksgiving 

Break – NO 
SCHOOL Nov. 
23-27 

• Winter Break – 
NO SCHOOL 
Dec. 21-Jan. 5 
Students Return 
Jan. 6 

 

 
                          

 

 

 

 
  

Twain Tigers 

Aug. 25, 2023 

Please remember that students are not released the last 15 minutes of school. 
Office Hours:  7:30am-3:00pm;  
Phone: 719.328.7700 
ATTENDANCE LINE - 719.328.7735  
(this line is a voicemail, please leave your student’s name and the reason for the absence).  
Please don’t park in the staff assigned parking spaces in front of the school. Thanks!! 

 
Mark Twain Elementary 

3402 E. San Miguel St. 

Colorado Springs, Colorado 80909 

719-328-7700, Attendance 719-328-7735 

Twain Tigers Upcoming Dates: 

9/4 – Labor Day – SCHOOL CLOSED 
9/6 – PTA Meeting, 4pm 
9/7 – PTA Skate City Night, 6-8pm 
9/12 – SAC Meeting, 4pm 
9/22 – Teacher Work Day – NO STUDENTS 
 
 
 

 

   
Attendance Line – 713-328-7735 

 
Thank You! 
Mrs. Boudreaux and Mrs. Jones would like to thank all the 
community who attended our Open House yesterday!  

A special thanks to Meeker Music for bringing instruments 
for our 4th and 5th grade students to try out! 

PTA Skate City Party 

Mark your calendars for our first 
Skate City Party, sponsored by our 
awesome Twain PTA!!  

Thursday, Sept. 7th, from 6:00-
8:00pm, join us at the Skate City on 
Academy Blvd.  

Admission $7.00, skate rental $4.00 
$5 meal deals (2 slices of pizza, & a 
drink OR hotdog, chips & a drink. 

Flyers will be coming home next 
week AND is attached to this email. 

S.A.C. 
WHAT IS A S.A.C. 
S: School, A: Accountability, C: Committee.  A SAC is a group of volunteers that 
serve as an advisory body regarding business of the school.  
What Does The SAC Do?- 
Every voice in the school community is important. SAC provides an opportunity for 
all to be a part of the conversation.  The Members along with staff think through 
the planning and evaluation of the school’s instructional program and quality 
improvement processes.  
*SAC can be one of the best ways for parents and community to weigh in on how a 
school spends its money 
What programs it offers and the strategies it uses to improve relationships, 
instruction and extracurricular activities. 


	Thank You!



